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Mon 23 January 

Lledr + SATS meeting 

for Y6 parents 

3.20 or 6.00pm 

 

‘Breakfast, Tea and 

Read with Me’ starts: 

8,40am-9.10am 

Mon 23 - Y1 

Thur 26 – Y2 

Fri 27 – Y5 

Ladybridge Learning Conversations 

Do you ever ask your child, ‘What have you been learning at school today?’, and 

they respond, ‘Nothing’? Well, ask them these questions instead, and see what 

they say!  We’ll be sending home two weekly questions per year group to 

support your learning conversations at home.  Look out for these on Class Dojo 

and here on the newsletter!  

Reception   Can you tell me what colour represents good luck, during 

Chinese New Year? 

 Can you give me 3 different ways to make number 6?  

Year 1   Name a 2D and a 3D shape. 

 What time period did Queen Victoria I rule in? 

Year 2   Are countries near the equator hot or cold? Why? 

 Name the 6 steps of writing a letter. 

Year 3   How many countries and capital cities from Europe can you 

name? 

 How many millimetres are in 6cm?  

Year 4   How do Jewish people celebrate Rosh Hashanah? 

 Calculate 23x8, 81x3 and 322x4. 

Year 5   Name the male reproductive parts of a flower.  

 What was the name of the King of England, who died in 

1066? 

Year 6   For what two reasons is dialogue used in stories? 

 If 50g of butter makes 9 biscuits, how many grams of 

butter are needed to make 10 biscuits? 
 

The Chinese New 

Year of 2023 will begin on 

Sunday 22 February, and the 

festival will last for 16 days.   

2023 is the Year of the 

Hare/Rabbit, according to the 

Chinese zodiac.  The Chinese 

Zodiac, known as Sheng Xiao, is 

based on a twelve-year cycle, 

with each year in the cycle 

relating to an animal sign.  These 

signs, in order, are the rat, 

ox, tiger, rabbit, dragon, snake, 

horse, sheep, monkey, rooster, 

dog and pig.  It is calculated 

according to the Chinese lunar 

calendar. 
 

Careers Fair 

Thank you to all of the Careers’ Fair contributors, who helped make our first ever KS2 Careers Fair such 

a huge success. The children thoroughly enjoyed meeting all the different people and finding out about 



all the different types of careers and jobs that they might like to do when they’re older (including the 

types of skills and knowledge you need). Our visitors were amazed by some of the questions that the 

children asked. 

 
 

 
What Do You Want To Be When You’re Older?   

This year, we’re celebrating ‘Aspirations Week’, in school. During ‘Aspirations Week’, the children will explore different 

careers and their future aspirations. Across the school, the children will enjoy an exciting range of activities, and 

impressive guest speakers, designed to teach them about different types of careers. Our aim is to inspire our children 

so that they consider what they need to learn in school, to achieve their ambition, in the future.   

On Friday 3rd February, we are asking all children from Reception to Year 6, to come into school dressed in clothes 

that represent the career they would wish to have, in the future. We want our children to know that no job is out of 

reach for them, so are encouraging them to be ambitious with their choices!   

There is no expectation to go out and buy a costume for this event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This Week’s Attendance 

      94.2%       

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

      4L – 100%       
 

Most Punctual Class 

       RL, Y1 & 5B        

 

Attendance Matters 

Be in school all day, every 

day. 
 

School Meals Procedure 

All children are able to book a school meal on a weekly basis. These meals need 

to be paid for in advance by 9.00 a.m. on the Monday morning, for that week.  

If your child is on school meals and you want to change them to packed lunches 

you must inform the office the week before the change happens. This is due to 

the fact that food is pre-ordered for the following week. The meal pattern will 

remain as set as a school meal unless a parent/carer confirms by email to the 

school office that you wish to change to packed lunches. The change in meal 

pattern will be actioned and the office will send you an email confirming the 

change.  Please do not rely on your child advising the teacher as they often forget 

and then a debt accumulates, which you will be liable for as the meals will have 

been made and school has to pay Bolton Council for them (the kitchen is 

managed by Bolton Council not the school). 

Useful Information                       Tel: 01204 333646    

E:office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk 

W:www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

  https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/ 

    @ladybridgeps 

Are you ‘assembly’ 

ready? 

1) Next week’s 

theme is ‘Animals’. 

2) Do you think 

animals are more 

intelligent than 

humans? 

 

Labracadabra Tel: 

01204 333647 

https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/

